
Correction to Address for State Forum

Please note that a previous NewsBits incorrectly listed the Grandview
Library address incorrectly.  The correct address is 1685 West First
Avenue.  The information has been corrected below:
 
The Ohio Department of Developmental Disabilities (DODD) will have
a public forum in Columbus on June 14 at 10 am and again at 7 pm at
the Grandview Heights Public Library, 1685 West First Avenue.  The
forum is aimed at hearing feedback about DODD priorities, policies
and strategic direction.
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